
Condolence Committee Report:  July 28th, 2022 

• Father Phil sends out the information for our mailings. 

• The Condolence Committee has sent out 656 this quarter. 

• A new box was received as requested.  

• A special Thanks to Paula Davis, and Fran Davis for there dedication and 
commitment to this difficult task. A special calling for sure. 

Respectfully 

Submitted,  

Bobbie Morris 

 


